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Vang, Mai (CI-StPaul)

From: Martin, Lisa (CI-StPaul)
Sent: Monday, June 14, 2021 8:01 AM
To: Vang, Mai (CI-StPaul)
Subject: FW: 1941 Stanford Ave - Boulevard Planting Boxes

 
Please add to the file for the hearing. 
 
Thanks 

 

Lisa Martin 
Code Enforcement Supervisor 
Department of Safety & Inspections 
375 Jackson Street, Suite 220 
Saint Paul, MN 55102 
P: 651-266-1940 
F: 651-266-1919 
Lisa.Martin@ci.stpaul.mn.us 

 
 

 
 

From: Kedrowski, Richard (CI-StPaul) <Richard.Kedrowski@ci.stpaul.mn.us>  
Sent: Monday, June 14, 2021 8:01 AM 
To: Martin, Lisa (CI-StPaul) <lisa.martin@ci.stpaul.mn.us> 
Subject: 1941 Stanford Ave - Boulevard Planting Boxes 
 
Hi Lisa, 
 
The planting boxes on the boulevard at this property are approximately four feet by six feet. They are made of 
galvanized steel which has sharp edges and corners. I believe that they create a hazard and a liability in their current 
location. 
 
Thanks, 
Dick 
 


